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21/09/2020  15:49:352020/3499/P OBJ Jonathan Byatt This property backs onto South End Close. Regrettably, in recent years SEC has been considered a free 

'building site' for Constantine road resident conversions and new builds. This has involved NO consultation 

with SEC residents (140 homes) resulting in large scale deliveries, building materials stored, damage to 

property, noise and debris covering the estate. With a number of disabled residents and young families this 

turns a quiet, private access way into an obstacle course for residents.

It is unlikely the applicants plan to carry the building materials. new frames and building debris through their 

own property but likely intend to once more consider SEC as a building site and free route to their own 

property. This cannot continue to happen as the residents suffer the noise, pollution, obstacles, damage and 

inconvenience while the applicants ignore their neighbours concerns.

if this is to proceed it will need an impact assessment and consultation with the Residents organization to work 

out an equitable access plan, storage model, clean up plan and compensation for the inconvenience caused 

and restoration of facilities required at the end of the build.

The residents of SEC support responsible, community based projects where the neighbourhood is included in 

consultations and not just treated as a car park, storage shed and dumping ground.

South End Close Residents Association (SECRA)
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